
 

Date: 12/12/2023 

C30 (2023-24) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 1-3) 

Ref: Field Trip: Shivar Agrotourism, Vetoshi 
 
Dear Parents, 

Field trips at SVM are always fun-filled learning experiences. It ignites curiosity and 

provides an opportunity for the learners to think, stay connected to their roots and be 

responsible for the world around them.  

We are excited to inform you that we have planned a field trip to Shivar Agrotourism, 

Vetoshi on 16th December 2023.  

This field trip aims to help learners in understanding  

 Study various plants and animals 

 Journey of food from farm to the market 

 Care and love for the pet animals 

We request all the learners to wear their house uniform along with sports shoes for the 

trip. Learners will carry their water bottles and a handkerchief along with them.  

Please note that the field trip will be conducted during school hours, and the pick-up 

time will be the same as usual. However, learners will be dropped back home one 

hour later than usual due to the trip. So please make sure to make the necessary 

arrangements accordingly. 

We hope our learners will have a great time on the trip and learn a lot from this 

experience. 

 

Yours truly, 

Ms. Monica Jaiswal 

Principal 

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir 

 

 

 


